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Hainford Newsletter 
Our Harvest Festival 

 
Thank you to everyone for your generous donations of food. These gifts will be greatly received by 
those in need. 
Well done to all staff and children for putting on and entertaining and informative Harvest celebration. 
 
Assertive Mentoring 
This is an opportunity to discuss with your child’s class teacher how well they have settled into life at 
school and talk about targets for the coming year. 
 
Assertive Mentoring appointments will be held on:  
 
Monday 15th October between 3:10pm and 5:00pm 
Tuesday 16th October between 3:10pm and 7:00pm 
Appointment signing-up sheets will be available from 8:30am on Monday 8th October in the office. This 
year, sign-up sheets will be in the office and on clip boards in an attempt to make this process easier. 
Alternatively, you can contact the office by phone or email specifying times. If there are any work or 
childcare related issues that mean you are unavailable on both days, then please contact the office.  
 
 
 
 
 
 

Hainford VC Primary School 
Newton Road 
Hainford 
Norwich   
NR10 3BQ 
Head of School: Mr Paul Cross 
Telephone: 01603 898359 
Email: office@hainford.norfolk.sch.uk 

Web: harnserfed.co.uk 

 
 

mailto:office@hainfordfirst.norfolk.sch.uk
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Let’s Celebrate! 

Attendance figures for 20/9 to 4/10 were: 

 

CLASS 1- 98.6%    

CLASS 2- 98.0%   

CLASS 3- 98.3 % 

 

Well done to all classes but 

especially to Class 1 for winning 

this week’s attendance award. 

 

 

 

 

Sumdog Award 

 
Awarded to: Gabriel      For: Time spent Sumdog 

 

 
October: 
8th Class 2 trip West Runton 
15th Assertive Mentoring (3:10 to 5:00pm) 
16th Assertive Mentoring (3:10 to 7:00pm) 
17th Nebula KS1 sports morning @ Horsford (Letters to be sent next week) 
 

The ‘Value for Life’ this half-term will be: Courage 
A Christian Perspective on Courage:  
Basic to Christian faith is the claim that God is always present in every situation. This belief has led to great acts 
of courage that have included facing danger and opposition, overcoming fear, making a stand for what is right 
and encouraging others to persevere. Through prayer people have found the strength to help them be 
courageous (Values for Life). 

As a school, we will be exploring how we demonstrate our core values to everyone in our school 
community. We will look at how we can share our fears and worries and how we can help those 
members of our school community who are facing difficult times. 

28th 
Sept 

Star Award Winners Values Award 
(Courage) 

Class 1 Thea Leo 

Class 2 Willow Leopold 

Class 3 Billy Chloe J 

5th 
Oct 

Star Award Winners Values Award 
(Courage) 

Class 1 Ruby-Jean Charlie 

Class 2 Lauren Sienna 

Class 3 Chloe S Alannah C 
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Half-term: School closed to pupils 18th October to 26th October. 
 
 

31st -2nd Nov: Norfolk Lakes Residential School Trip (Years 5&6) 
 
 
 
November: 
5th Rock Steady workshops (More information to go out next week) 
7th& 8th Level 2 on-road cycling proficiency course 
9th Cross- Country Race 2 @ Falcon Junior (Harnser KS2 Team) 
14th (Wed) Nebula Tag-Rugby festival (Yrs3-6)  
22nd Individual and Sibling photos (School children only) (pm) 
 
December: 
11th (Tues) Nativity: Pre-school performance (9:30) 
12th (Wed) Nativity: Community performance (2pm) 
13th (Thur) Nativity: Evening performance (6pm) 
18th (Tues) School Christmas lunch and Christmas party 
 
Final Day of Term: Tuesday 18th December 
 

 
Christmas Holidays: School closed to pupils Wed 19th of December to 2nd January 2019 

 
January 2019 
3rd (Thur) First day back of the Spring Term 
 

Thank you for all your support  
 

NG, P 


